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Course：
EDS431 Designing Digital 
Education Curriculum 
____________________
Program：
Digital Education
____________________
Teacher：
Dr Na Li
____________________
Hours/Credits：

_150/5________________

Learning Outcomes：
A. Understand and apply a 
range of approaches to the 
design of online and offline 
courses; 
B. Critically evaluate these 
approaches via an 
understanding of their 
philosophical and theoretical 
bases; 
C. Select and design media, 
learning activities and 
assessment tasks appropriate 
to each approach;
D. Design and build course 
components appropriate to 
their own institutional and 
educational context. 

Example:EDS431
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Course：
EDS431 Designing Digital 
Education Curriculum 
____________________
Program：
Digital Education
____________________
Teacher：
Dr Na Li
____________________
Hours/Credits：

_150/5________________

Learning Outcomes：
A. Understand and apply a 
range of approaches to the 
design of online and offline 
courses; 
B. Critically evaluate these 
approaches via an 
understanding of their 
philosophical and theoretical 
bases; 
C. Select, design and share
media, learning activities and 
assessment tasks appropriate 
to each approach;
D. Design and build course 
components appropriate to 
their own institutional and 
educational context. 
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